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MEDWAY CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

Sanford Hall, Town Hall 

155 Village Street, Medway, MA 02053 

7:30 P.M. 

Minutes 

December 19th, 2013 

 

The Medway Conservation Commission held its regularly scheduled meeting on December 19th, 2013 at Sanford 

Hall.  In attendance were members Dave Travalini, Ken McKay, Jen Bosselman, Conservation Commission Agent 

Patty Barry and Sreelatha Allam, Night Board Secretary   

 

 Call to order 

 Approval of Minutes- January 17th 2013, February 7th 2013, February 21st 2013, November 26th 2013. 

Motion made by Mr. Travalini to approve the November 26th  2013 meeting minutes, seconded by Mr. 

McKay. Unanimous 

 January 17th 2013 minutes – tabled 

 February 7th 2013 minutes – tabled 

 February 21st 2013 minutes - tabled 

 

 Discussion Items- 

 

 

1. Enforcements 

Ms. Barry said that she spoke with the town counsel about the statute of limitations on the 10 

Overlook Drive property. There is a two year statutory limit on the actual activity and action of 

putting the fill in. This means that there are two years to get the violators for the filling activity. There 

is no time limit to get the violators when the filling happened over the wetland which means that 

every day is a violation. Ms. Barry said that the burden of proof is on the commission. Mr. Travalini 

said that the commission should hire someone to do the test pits and gather evidence to prove the rest 

of it.  Mr. Travalini suggested that Ms. Barry should take a look at the DEPs wetland change maps to 

get a better understanding.  

Ms. Barry stated that there is some money available in the GIS program that’s being awarded to the 

conservation commission. She asked if there is anything the commission wants to see incorporated in 

the GIS program that is not available currently. Moving forward Ms. Barry will scan all the order of 

conditions on properties since they are public records.  Mr. McKay said that it is a good time to find 

out about filings that were never registered. Ms. Barry asked if the members would want her to record 

information to the database and the members concurred with the idea. Mr. Travalini asked Ms. Barry 

to find out about the town program where the seniors are allowed to work in the town hall to get some 

credit on their taxes. Ms. Barry said that the program is still active.   
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2. Continued Notice of Intent – 10 Overlook Drive (DEP File # 216-831) - Motion made by Mr. 

Travalini to continue DEP # 216-831 to continue to the January 2nd 2014 meeting, seconded by 

Mr. McKay. Unanimous. 

 

3. Continued Notice of Intent- 257 Village Street (DEP File # 216-XXX)–  

Motion made by Mr. Travalini to continue the 257 Village Street (DEP File # 216-xxx) 

continued to the January 2nd, 2014 meeting, seconded by Ms. Bosselman. Unanimous. 

 

4. Continued Abbreviated Notice of Resource Area Delineation- 102 Winthrop Street (DEP File # 

216-821)– Motion made by Mr. Travalini to continue the 102 Winthrop Street (DEP File # 216-

xxx) continued to the January 2nd , 2014 meeting, seconded by Mr. McKay. Unanimous. 

 

Motion made by Mr. Travalini to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Bosselman.  

Unanimous. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


